Town of Goshen Board of Selectmen Minutes of Meeting January 23, 2017

Present: Bob Bell, Doug O'Clair, Chip Ball, Sandy Sonnichsen, Kevin Bevilacqua, Cindy Rouillard

The meeting came to order at 6:30 p.m.

- Check reports were reviewed and signed
- The Board signed Intent to Cut application.
- Sandy stated she attended the grant writing class in Claremont. Sandy has agreed to help write grants for the Town. She discussed a few grants that might become available.

Sandy Updated the Selectmen on who is on the Conservation Committee.

 Road Agent Kevin went over the bids he received for the new backhoe, which will be on the warrant.

Kevin discussed replacing the plow truck in the future.

• The Board discussed the Ambulance contract.

The meeting adjourned at 8:15 p.m.